
From: RJ Kelly

To: Gary Martin; April Jacobs

Subject: Year end meetings.

Date: Wednesday, September 21, 2022 4:35:10 PM

Gary,

As you are aware I did not pull papers for reelection as a SCVWA director and my term will

expire 12/31/22 or 1/1/23.  Not sure exactually when.

I would like to continue to represent the agency as a director and committee member until

the end of my term.  Therefore, I am requesting to attend the agency meetings by zoom until

the end of my term.  I have served the agency well for 18 years and feel it is important to

continue to fulfill my duties as a director.  I will be in one location in NC and can post all

required documents to legally attend the meetings.

Respectfully,

RJ
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